
Good morning,

Update: After our letter was sent last Tuesday, we got a response that night from Jenn Corbey,
the president of the board, saying "We acknowledge receipt of your letter and documents. We
are taking these matters seriously, and we have begun to review them." As many of you have
seen, the letter was leaked to the Facebook page Central Virginia Animal Advocates and to
Charlottesville Reddit. The leaked letter was only screenshots, so none of the attached letters
could be viewed. We decided to post the entire letter, including 3 new shared letters and a
powerful anonymous quote by a current employee, as well as our support for the current staff
and volunteers, onto medium.com so that everything could be viewed.

What are our next steps?
We need to let the board know that there are many more former employees and volunteers that
want to share their stories. If you would like your story published, please email it to us. If you
would like it to go directly to the board, their emails are listed here:
jscorbey@gmail.com
med@fplegal.com
eapmorris94@gmail.com
kay@hkaycross.com
tomf@virginia.edu
agunter@caspca.org
skober@freestyleonline.com
elizabethrmarcus@aol.com
swm2x@virginia.edu
fsquillace@pvcc.edu
blair@slwilliamson.com
kapp1@icloud.net
Gina.bayes@vnb.com
sarah.ogle83@gmail.com

Please cc or bcc this account so we know it has been sent, but we will not share it.

We are waiting to see if Angie does an interview with the news. If she does, we would like to
respond, as a group, with a few spokespeople. Please email back to let us know if you are
willing to join.

Again, thank you for your support. We will not rest until our "core problems" are addressed.

https://medium.com/@caspcaconcerns/charlottesville-albemarle-spca-leadership-concerns-47b1eb4e30b4

